
Freshmen 2020-2021 
Freshmen Students, 

Welcome to Cross Roads High School. We are so glad you are (almost) here! With these unfortunate 

and unforeseen circumstances, scheduling is going to happen a bit differently this year. Please understand when 

we are able to meet again, I will be meeting with each of you individually to create your 4 year high school 

plan. Until then, I want to know your interest so I can begin creating potential schedules for each of you. I have 

attached a page showing the credits required to graduate. Follow the directions below and I hope to see you very 

soon! Have a great day!! 

*Please rate the TOP 3 electives you prefer in order of 1st choice to your last. 

For example: If you really want Principles of Ag make that your 1, Art your 2, and Speech your 3.  

*For students wanting to participate in Athletics and Band, please        both. Otherwise, choose one *. 

*If you participate or would like to participate in UIL, list event(s).  

Name: ______________________________________    Date: __________________________ 

Email: ______________________________________    Phone: _________________________ 

 

 

Remember, we try extremely hard to give you the classes you request. This is very preliminary and things are 

likely to change. Until then, you can always contact me at jmelton@crossroadsisd.org for questions. 

Thanks so very much for your time, 

Jennifer Melton 

Counselor 

Cross Roads High School  

Required Courses  Credits Elective Choices # Order 

English 1 1 Art 1  

Algebra 1 1 Theatre 1  

World Geography 1 Principles of Human Services  

IPC  1 Principles of Agriculture, Food and Natural Resources  

Principle of Info Tech 1 Speech  

*Physical Education 1 *PE  

Elective 1 *Athletics  

Elective 1 *Marching Band  

UIL 

mailto:jmelton@crossroadsisd.org

